
 

4 January 2021 
 
RE: ALAC Correspondence Regarding Mozilla DNS over HTTPS (DoH) and Trusted Recursive 
Resolver (TRR) Comment Period 
 
Maureen Hilyard 
At-Large Advisory Committee (ALAC) chair 
 
 
Dear Maureen, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 3 December 2020 referencing the Mozilla DNS over HTTPS (DoH) 
and Trusted Recursive Resolver (TRR) Comment Period and encouraging the ICANN org Office 
of the Chief Technology Officer (OCTO) to comment. After reviewing the comment 
documentation, OCTO has determined it is appropriate to provide input to Mozilla on the 
general policy implications of encrypted DNS and modern best practices for recursive resolvers 
(such as the use of DNSSEC validation). 
 
OCTO is planning to submit a comment by the 4 January 2021 deadline. 
 
Thank you again for bringing this comment opportunity to our attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Conrad 
Chief Technology Officer 
ICANN 

https://blog.mozilla.org/netpolicy/2020/11/18/doh-comment-period-2020/
https://blog.mozilla.org/netpolicy/2020/11/18/doh-comment-period-2020/

